
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 
 

 

Minutes of the QCPAG General Meeting of April 24, 2018 

Board members present: Cyndy Gierada, Diana Paul, Dodie Prescott, Sandy Boyer, Tal Middleton, 

and Davey Jones. 

President Cyndy Gierada: Cyndy called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. It was held at the 
Pickleball Ramada. The March minutes have been posted to the PAG website. 
 
Treasurer Sydney Ranney:  In Sydney’s absence, Cyndy reported that the current balance is 

$19,975.50.  
 
Membership Chair, Frank Gunn:  Cyndy reported the change in annual dues for next fiscal year 
from $10.00 to $.01 for current as well as new members.  
 
Publicity: Tal Middleton: No report. 
 
VP Variety/Music, Dodie Prescott:  Cyndy announced that she’s very pleased with the progress 

of the Christmas Show chorus who are already able to sing the selected songs with little 
accompaniment.  
 
VP Comedy/Drama, Diana Paul discussed the success of “California Suite”.  

 
Member at Large: Davey Jones and Marge Hockemeier – Cyndy told the members that Marge 

Hockemeier had resigned from her position due to health reasons. The Board will appoint an 
interim Member at Large #2 to fill Marge’s position.  
 
Old Business: Cyndy announced that the May meeting activity will be led by Emilie Ortega who 

will talk about the power of the monologue and how effective it is.   
 
New Business:  Tal announced the slate for FY 2018-2019: President, Cyndy Gierada; VP 
Comedy and Drama, Davey Jones and Emilie Ortega; Treasurer, Sydney Ranney; and Member at 
Large, #1, Sandy Haegale. He also encouraged members to become more involved by running for 
office and/or auditioning for parts. 
 
 
Following the General meeting, the PAG picnic was held with a total of 36 members and guests 
attending. Dinner was catered by BK BBQ. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Sandy Boyer 
 
 


